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Dear Parents/Carers,
You may have heard of the tragic death of Ruth Perry, headteacher of Caversham Primary School, Reading.  Ruth took her own life after Ofsted downgraded Caversham Primary from outstanding to inadequate.  She was well respected, hardworking, and committed to her school and her death is a tragedy.

We do not object to schools being inspected, so that parents and communities know about schools, but the way some inspectors behave towards school leaders and teachers is unacceptable.

Until Ofsted reviews its processes to make inspections a more positive experience for schools we are taking any reference to Ofsted from our letter headings and our websites.

We will continue to do our very best for your children.

Yours sincerely,


Mrs M R Buckley

Executive Headteacher
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